TOWN BOARD SCHEDULES TWO SPECIAL MEETINGS

The Newburgh Town Board will conduct two special meetings this week, in addition to the regularly scheduled audit/workshop meeting on Wednesday night.


The first special meeting will take place at 10 a.m. on Tuesday, August 9.  The sole purpose of this meeting is to have the Town Board of the Town of Newburgh meet with Lt. Michael Clancy of the Newburgh Police Department, to discuss personnel records and personal qualifications.  The meeting will be held in executive session because personnel matters will be discussed.  Accordingly the general public will not be able to attend.


The second special meeting will take place at 6 p.m. on Wednesday, August 10.  The sole purpose of this meeting is to have the Town of Newburgh’s workers compensation carrier, PERMA, review and update the Town Board of existing claims and cases.  Because this meeting also will involve personnel matters, it also will be held in executive session and accordingly the general public will not be able to attend.


Both meetings will be held at Newburgh Town Hall, 1496 Route 300, and both meetings were scheduled by Town Supervisor Wayne Booth.


Town Clerk Andrew Zarutskie stated that the regularly scheduled audit/workshop meeting will begin at 7 p.m. on Wednesday night, August 10, and that it is not anticipated that either of these special meetings will interfere in any way.







######

